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As we watch the leaves fall from the tree and feel the crisp air, we need to 
remember to Fall Back. Daylight savings time begins Sunday, November 6. 
Here are some of the activities that will be happening over the next several 
weeks. 

Progress Reports 
Progress reports will be going home during the week of November 14. To verify 
that you received the report, please sign and return the attached form by 
November 23. 

Thanksgiving Celebration 
Our Thanksgiving Celebration will take place on Tuesday, November 21. The 
children will partake in learning how the Pilgrims and Native Americans gave 
thanks for family, friendship, and food. They will also enjoy a special snack of 
pumpkin bread and butter. 

School Closed  
In observance of the Thanksgiving holiday, our center will be closed on Thursday 
and Friday, November 24 and 25. We wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving! 

Picture Day 
Lifetouch Photography will be here Monday & Tuesday, November 27 & 28 for 
school pictures.  Information regarding pictures was sent home mid November. 

Colder Temps 
With colder temps approaching, please dress your child appropriately. Depending 
on the weather, children will be going outside on a daily basis. Also, please label 
all outerwear items with your child’s first and last name.  

 
 

We would like to wish all of our families a very 
              Happy Thanksgiving!!      Gobble  

 Gobble 


